Local Control & Accountability Plan
Action Summary

LCAP Goal/
Action #: LCAP Key Action Name:
3a.2 Maintain and expand programs to support teens who are pregnant while in school
LCAP Action Focus Indicators: LCAP Key Action Budget:
e Increase percentage of teen parents on track to graduate $732K - LCFF S&C

LCAP Action Detailed Summary:

The Madera Unified School District California School Age Families Education (CalSAFE) Program provides
comprehensive educational and supportive services targeted at pregnant and parenting teens and their
families. Maintaining the CalSAFE program includes providing child care and development services for the
children of parenting students, direct parent education to students, and linkages to community resources and
support services for students and families.

Expansion of CALSAFE Program

Expanding the Madera Unified School District CalSAFE program includes building and operating a CalSAFE
Child Development Center at Madera South High School campus to meet the needs of students attending
school at Madera South High School and feeder schools and incorporating additional Parent Education
Workshops to all CalSAFE students, which will address infant/toddler attachment and bonding, early literacy,
mathematical vocabulary/concepts, brain development, and social/emotional development to enhance their
parenting skills and awareness of child’s development.

Budget Utilization

Budget will be utilized for personnel expenses, instructional materials, professional development for staff,
transportation and entry fees for students, children and staff to attend a variety of field trips and the annual
Teen Parent Conference, and start-up expenses for the new center at Madera South High School campus.
Expenses associated with the Parent Education Workshops will be funded through a grant with First 5
Madera, as part of the Madera Unified School District State Preschool Parent Education Grant beginning in
Fall 2016.

Transportation Support

Students who are a part of the program and require financial support with transportation will be given funds
to pay for an annual bus pass for the 2016-17 school year. Additionally, the transportation department will
try to determine if the newer buses, which includes better seating for toddles, can be used in the routes
where students who are a part of the program reside.

Contact Name for more information: Email/Phone number:

Jessica Phengsiri, Director of Preschool Programs jessicaphengsiri@maderausd.org/559.675.4490




